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TEXAS COMMISSION ON ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY 
Protecting Texas by Reducing and Preventing Pollution 

June 10, 2024 

Blake Woodall
Planning and Development Manager
West Central Texas Municipal Water District
410 Hickory Street 
Abilene, TX 79601
VIA EMAIL – blake.woodall@wctmwd.org 

Subject: 2024 Submittal of updated Water Conservation Plan, Water Conservation 
Implementation Report and updated Drought Contingency Plan 

Dear Mr. Woodall: 

The Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) acknowledges the receipt, on May 24, 
2024, of West Central Texas Municipal Water District’s updated Water Conservation Plan, Water 
Conservation Implementation Report and updated Drought Contingency Plan. The TCEQ has 
completed its review of the above-referenced documents in accordance with TCEQ rules and the 
plans meet the minimum requirements as defined in Title 30 Texas Administrative Code (TAC) 
Chapter 288.    

Under Title 30 TAC Chapter 288, the next five-year deadline to submit updated water 
conservation plans, updated drought contingency plans and/or water conservation 
implementation reports is May 1, 2029.    

If the water conservation plan or drought contingency plan are revised and adopted in between 
five-year submittal deadlines, the updated plans must be submitted to the TCEQ within 90 days 
of adoption. The revised water conservation plan must also include a water conservation 
implementation report. 

If you have any questions concerning the five-year submittal process, please contact Rick 
Schmoyer at 512-239-4634 or at Richard.Schmoyer@tceq.texas.gov.  

Sincerely, 

Leslie Patterson, Team Leader  
Resource Protection Team  
Water Rights Permitting and Availability Section 

https://www.tceq.texas.gov/

	2024 WCDCP As Submitted
	TCEQ Plan Acknowledgement 2024

